STOWERS INSTITUTES

FOR MEDICAL RESEARCH
28 September 2009

Materials Licensing Section

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region 111

2443 Warrenville Road

Suite 210

Lisle, [llinois 60532-4352

Dear Sir or Madam:

The Stowers Institute for Medical Research (Stowers Institute) requests that the U.S.
Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) remove the following individual from the
Stowers Institute Radioactive Materials License No. 24-32242-01 as an authorized user
as she has permanently discontinued the performance of her duties under the license.

Olivier Pourquie, Ph.D. Phosphorus-32

Phosphorus-33
Sulfur-35

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions: phone (816) 926-4434, fax
(816) 926-2076; e-mail tric stowers.org,

Thank you in advance for your prompt action on our behalf.

Sincerely,

Tonyea R. Inglis
Radiation Safety Officer

RECEIVED OCT 0 12003

1000 E. 50th Street, Kansas City, Missouri 64110
Telephone: (816) 926-4000, Fax: (816) 926-2000

www.stowers-institute.org
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